
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/3/2017 9:48:04 AM
Subject: Re: Leadership South Carolina Legislative Day Breakfast (Members and Staff)

​​I didn't realize it is two different groups. Tell her he can be at the breakfast at 9:30 or speak to them at his 
office at 10:30


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Friday, March 3, 2017 9:28 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: RE: Leadership South Carolina Legislative Day Breakfast (Members and Staff) 
 
Well yes and no… the 10 am meet n greet is with Sunny Harmon’s Leadership Greenville and the folks that Helen is 
talking about is going to be at the breakfast. Do you want me to schedule a later time to meet?
 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Friday, March 03, 2017 9:12 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Re: Leadership South Carolina Legislative Day Breakfast (Members and Staff)
 
​Isn't this happening at 10am?

From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Friday, March 3, 2017 9:10 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Leadership South Carolina Legislative Day Breakfast (Members and Staff)
 
When: Thursday, March 9, 2017 8:00 AM-9:00 AM.
 
Where: 112 Blatt
 
Good morning,
It was great to meet you in your new office at Lt. Governor Bryant’s offices.
I’m sure you’ll be happy when all the boxes are unpacked and you’re settled in.
 
I’d like to request a brief meeting with Lt. Gov. Bryant when Leadership South Carolina holds our Legislative Day in 
March.
On Thursday, March 9th, Leadership South Carolina will be coming to the State House for our Legislative Day starting 
with a breakfast for state legislators and their staff at 8 am in the Blatt 112.
 
Many in Leadership SC’s current Class of 2018 will be visiting the State House for the first time and I would like to 
request a meeting with Lt. Gov. Bryant that suits his schedule.
In terms of background, Leadership South Carolina is the state’s oldest continuous leadership development programs 
and has more than 1700 graduates.
We prepare motivated South Carolinians for statewide public service for the benefit of SC’s under-served communities. 
(I’ve attached a class directory.)
 
Our alumni can be found all over the state in board rooms, class rooms, schools, municipalities and elected offices. 
More than 80% of our graduates serve on at least one board or commission.
Each year 50 people are selected to participate in Leadership SC’s 120+ hours of programming to learn about the 
challenges facing our state and opportunities to become change agents.
 
Since 2004, every class has been asked to complete a class project, resulting in more than $450,000 raised for the 
benefit of our state. Projects ranged from adopting SC Priority Schools, to assisting the SC School for the Deaf and the 
Blind, helping with SC Special Olympics, awareness for senior care issues, creating a SC Day of Service and raising 
funds for SC Food Banks.
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Please let me know if Lt. Gov. Bryant will be able to see us on March 9th, and if you have any questions. I’ll be happy 
to stop by your office and talk to you.
 
Thank you again and I look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,
Helen
 
Helen Munnerlyn
Executive Director
Leadership South Carolina
 
hmunner@clemson.edu
(803) 788-7066 ext. 44 w.
(803) 413-6593 cell
 
www.LeadershipSC.com
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